@ Er‘wjg}gy Services

May 29, 2025
Via Overnight Delivery Service

Bryan Lethcoe

Director, Southwest Region, Office of Pipeline Safety
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
8701 S. Gessner Road, Suite 630

Houston, TX 77074

Re:  UGI Energy Services, LLC
Response to Notice of Amendment CPF 4-2025-006-NOA
Dear Mr. Lethcoe,

This letter constitutes a formal response of UGI Energy Services, LLC (“UGIES”) to
your Notice of Amendment letter on behalf of the Pipeline Hazardous Materials and Safety
Administration (“PHMSA”) dated May 8, 2025 (the “NOA?”), asserting apparent inadequacies in
UGIES’ plans and procedures and specific actions that UGIES must take to comply with the
pipeline safety regulations, at its Temple liquefied natural gas (LNG) facility in Reading,
Pennsylvania.

UGIES does not contest the allegations listed in this Notice. Amended procedures will be
submitted to address the inadequacies found within UGIES’ plans and procedures within 60 days
from receipt of the Notice submitted on May 8, 2025.

Please contact me at (610) 373-7999, ext. 1218 if you have any additional questions.

Respectfully,

Buo” tuadiploe

Brian Heintzelman

Vice President — Operations






